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Comment:

Sir or Madam,
  We continue to encounter difficulties in locating ownership/copyright holders for 
titles of Newsletters and Newspapers generated by Native American, Chicano and Asian
American press.

  We would very much like to microfilm many of the rare publications within our 
Library collections.

  Due to the difficulties locating any participants/owners of aforementioned presses
we cannot microfilm or can only do so with great difficulty.

  Often, as far as we can know, we may be the only library in the country with these
items and cannot share them via microfilm if we cannot locate the copyright holders.

  Hoping that you can do something to enable.

                Sincerely Yours, John D. Berry
                Native American Studies Librarian
                Ethnic Studies Library, UC-B
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